
From: Evan Coulson <Evan.Coulson@roads.vic.gov.au>  
Sent: Thursday, 2 May 2019 5:45 PM 
To: Brayden Capper <brayden.capper@arrb.com.au>; Carly Hunter <Carly.Hunter@roads.vic.gov.au> 
Cc: vrsa <vrsa@arrb.com.au>; Sean Yates <Sean.Yates@roads.vic.gov.au> 
Subject: RE: VRSA Approval Request 
 
Hi Brayden, 
 
I agree to add Paul Simons to the VRSA system based on his experience and accreditation  in South 
Australia. 
 
Regards 
 
EVAN COULSON | A/Manager - Safe System Engineering 
 
VicRoads - Network Design Services 
60 Denmark St, Kew, 3123 
T (03) 8391 7191  
M  0459 889 760 
E evan.coulson@roads.vic.gov.au 
W vicroads.vic.gov.au 

I acknowledge the Traditional Aboriginal Owners of Country throughout Victoria and pay my respect 
to Elders past and present and to the ongoing living culture of Aboriginal people. 

Facebook | Twitter | YouTube | Online Services | VicTraffic 
 


